
Area Alateen Coordinator Report 

AWSC, August 19-20, 2016 

 

Thank you so much for the opportunity to serve as the Alateen Coordinator 

for the remainder of Panel 55.  I have much to learn, and will work hard to 

help you and to be an active member of the Panel. 

During the Spring Assembly, I had the opportunity to have dinner with the 

Area Alateen Process Person and 4 AMIAS to get acquainted and begin 

discussions about Alateen in our Area. 

Since the Assembly, I have been reading various documents on the Area  

and WSO websites, reaching out to DR’s and Panel members, and 

responding to several emails.  I have also gotten signed up for AFG 

Connects.  

AMIAS Training/”Train the Trainer” Opportunity on August 21 – 

Charon L. and I will be conducting an Alateen sponsor and “Train the 

Trainer” session on Sunday morning, August 21, from 10AM – 12N at the 

Hilton Altamonte Springs Hotel in The Boardroom (first floor off the lobby).  

This is an opportunity for new AMIAS to receive training, as well as for 

current AMIAS to become Alateen trainers.  All are welcome! 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy H., Alateen Coordinator   

alateen@afgarea9.org 

Home 904-342-3531; Cell 202-494-7243 
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